Ms. Black stated Innovative Fire Group submitted the low bid, in the amount of $399,414.00.
Commissioner Griner questioned how long it would take for the apparatus to be delivered, to which
EMA Director/Fire Chief Ashley Tye, replied one year.

Paving - Quail Hollow Acres Subdivision

County Engineer, Mike Fletcher, presented the item. Mr. Fletcher stated the project includes Grouse
Road, Setter Drive, Bob White Drive, Pointer Drive, Covey Trail and .24 miles of Vann Road. Mr.
Fletcher further stated The Scruggs Company submitted the low bid, in the amount of $985,483.31.
Commissioner Wisenbaker confirmed that the project is for paving and not resurfacing, to which Mr.
Fletcher replied yes.

REPORTS

Chairman Slaughter informed the Commission that Mr. Stalvey and his staff are testing water samples
at three locations in the unincorporated area on the Withlacoochee River in response to a recent
sewage spill by the City of Valdosta. Chairman Slaughter stated the county will continue to test until
acceptable levels are routinely collected.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Griner made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Wisenbaker second.
Chairman Slaughter adjourned the work session at 8:56 a.m.



